
From: Jole Shackelford
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Tom Ernst request for sound level variance at 985 Summit Ave
Date: Monday, May 3, 2021 2:30:14 PM

Regarding Tom Ernst's request for a sound level variance at 985 Summit Ave. for 8 May
2021, subject to hearing 5 May:  
I am a near neighbor of Tom Ernst, dwelling at 992 Portland Avenue, just across the alley
from him.  I consider his request reasonable and have no objection to granting him this
variance.  
Jole Shackelford
992 Portland Avenue
Saint Paul, MN 55104

-- 
Jole Shackelford
Program for the History of Medicine
University of Minnesota Medical School
Book review editor, Early Science and Medicine
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